
 
 

 
New interest rates by Alpha Bank 

 
 

Alpha Bank informs its Customers and the Public that the operational integration of the 

former Branch Network of Citibank International plc in Greece with the Branch Network of 

Alpha Bank A.E. will be completed on July 6, 2015.  

Also from July 6, 2015, Alpha Bank will decrease its deposit interest rates in specific Retail 

and Business accounts, resulting to a 0.02% decrease on a weighted average basis.   

Further information on deposit and lending interest rates is available through the Bank’s 

Branches and website www.alpha.gr   

 

 

 

Athens, May 12, 2015 
 


